
    Contact Us 
Hempfield Church of the Brethren 

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 246, East Petersburg PA 17520 
Physical Location: 1186 Stevens Street, Manheim PA 17545 

Website: www.hempfieldcob.org 
 

Our staff members are here to help when you need them. Please feel free to 
contact them if you have a need. 

 

Doug Hinton – Senior Pastor 
Cell: 717-951-5290; E-mail: doug@hempfieldcob.org  

Scheduled Day Off: Monday 
 

Josh Fulmer – Youth Minister 
Cell: 717-723-7732; E-mail: josh@hempfieldcob.org 

 Scheduled Day Off: Friday 
 

Geoff Davis – Associate Pastor 
Home: 717-569-6284; E-mail: gdavis6320@comcast.net 

 

Laura Meiser – Music Director & Children’s Ministry Co-Coordinator 
Cell: 717-689-0465; E-mail: laura@hempfieldcob.org 

 

Emmy Schott – Children’s Ministry Co-Coordinator 
Cell: 717-333-8216; E-mail: emmy@hempfieldcob.org 

 

Irene Hershey – Administrator 
Phone: 717-898-0181; E-mail: office@hempfieldcob.org 
Office Hours: Monday - Friday 9:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M. 

 

Please submit bulletin information to Irene by Wednesday noon.  
 

 

HCOB Family Facts 
 

General Offering for February 28, 2021 =  

General Fund $ 10823.00 
Amount needed weekly to meet budget = $10,575 

Building Fund for February 21, 2021 = $ 95.00 
Building Fund Soup Sale 1485.00 

 

  

Sunday, March 7, 2021 
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 PRELUDES   My Jesus, I Love Thee 

O How I Love Jesus 

Faith is the Victory 
  

 WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 

 WORSHIP PRELUDE:  Refiner’s Fire 
 In this time, using the slides on the screen as a prompt, 

we invite you to meditate, allowing our sole focus and energy 

to be attentive to the voice and presence of the Good 

Shepherd, Jesus Christ, as we gather together to celebrate 

His work in and call on our lives in community. 

 

 CALL TO WORSHIP  Psalm 139:17-24 

  

 PRAYER 

 

 SCRIPTURE     1 John 4:15-21  

 
 SPECIAL MUSIC Love Divine, All Love’s Excelling   

 

 PRAYERCAST VIDEO            Ireland 

  

 MORNING PRAYER & LORD’S PRAYER  

  

 SCRIPTURE                                 Luke 9:51-56                                                        
                                       

MESSAGE                             Sacrifice our Hate 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
CLOSING PRAYER   

                                
 SPECIAL MUSIC    God So Loved the World 
  

 *BENEDICTION 

 

  *POSTLUDE      Knowing You         
                                

*Those who are able are invited to stand 

 

            

              Preacher – Pastor Doug Hinton 

                       Worship Leader – Morgan Flick 

                       Accompanist – Kim Glass 

                      Sound Tech – Blaine Garber 

                         Video Tech – Dave Bendit 

 
 

PREPARE YOUR HEARTS FOR WORSHIP NEXT SUNDAY BY 

READING AHEAD! Next Sunday, Doug Hinton will be preaching on 

Romans 6:8-14.  Please read and prayerfully study this passage this 

week as we prepare to worship together.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Today 
 



Sermon Notes 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Outreach in Action:  We will have a 
special One Great Hour of Sharing 
offering on Sunday, March 21.  One 
Great Hour of Sharing is an 
ecumenical outreach effort to support 
world missions. For the Church of the 
Brethren, it empowers Church of the 
Brethren ministries like Global Mission 
and Service, Discipleship Ministries, 
Brethren Disaster Ministries, 
Peacebuilding, BVS, the Global Food 
Initiative (2 Cent-a-Meal), and others.  
 

 

Your generosity and dedication to the ministries of Church of the 
Brethren allows them to thrive.  Please make your checks payable 
to Hempfield Church of the Brethren with the memo line of "One 
Great Hour of Sharing". Simply place your check in the offering 
plate on 3/14, 3/21 or 3/28.  Offerings can also be mailed to the 
church. Thank You! 
 

We will be collecting the “2-Cent-A-Meal” 
offering on Sunday, March 14th for 
the Global Food Initiative 
(GFI) program.  This program is the 
primary means designed by the Church 
of the Brethren to assist the hungry in 
developing food security around the 
world. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Announcements 
 
 



 
 

The Property Team is moving forward with changing 

the church’s security system.  They have targeted the 

date of April 4th for the first day of the new system. 

The “traditional” keys to the church will no longer be 

operational on the external entry doors.  At this initial 

juncture, those persons in leadership roles (Team 

Chairs, Property, Stewards, Custodial, Leadership, and 

paid staff will be issued fobs.  If you are outside of 

   those designated areas and feel you need the use of a 

   fob, please contact the church office and your request 

   will be reviewed.   

➢ Please note that the system will be 

programmed to allow access to the church for 

any scheduled meetings or events without 

the use of a fob.   

➢ Also note that in order to receive a fob for 

any reason, you must submit and maintain 

current  Criminal and Child Abuse Clearances.  

Your fob will not be activated until you have 

submitted these forms. 

➢ The Property Team is requesting that you turn 

in any existing keys to the building unless you 

need them for interior door access. 

➢ The Church Administrator will serve as the 

administrator of the system and will be in 

charge of scheduling and changes. 

➢ Stay tuned for updates as they become 

available. 

 

 

 

Please join us on Saturday, March 27th at 10:30 a.m. 

at the church pavillion. We will hold the Egg Hunt 

outside in our spacious lawn areas around the 

church. Sign up before March 21st and bring along 

your Easter Egg baskets. We will begin our 

morning with a short message before giving 

instructions to finding eggs. This year we will ask those who plan to attend to 

pre-register. This is the link to pre-register for the event:  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/14zr5IyUaE5PYEn0MGWoZGQClN8ndO5o

aogrlhK8IJKM/edit?usp=sharing 

 

Needs for the event include: 

• Bags of individually wrapped candy (Peanut free products, please) 

• Plastic Easter Eggs 

• Small, kid-friendly prizes (Dollar Store is optimal.) 

• Volunteers to help scatter eggs the morning of the hunt (Email 

Laura or Emmy) 

• Volunteers to help direct traffic (Email Laura or Emmy) 

 

 

 

Reba Fisher wishes to thank all of you for 

your prayers, support, and cards while she 

is recovering from her accident.  They are 

very much appreciated. 
 

Gladys Metzler expressed her thanks and appreciation for the 

wonderful birthday cards and wishes she received for her recent 

birthday! 

 


